
 

  

Health Overview and Scrutiny Panel (HOSP) 
Scrutiny Monitoring – 27 June 2024 

 

Date Title Action proposed Action Taken Progress 
Status 

25/04/24 Community 
Wellbeing – 
Performance & 
Transformation 

1) That the Panel encourages close and regular 
communication between the city council and ICB 
regarding non-criteria to reside (formerly known as 
delayed discharges from hospital) to ensure this issue 
is addressed and cases are reduced. 

A report detailing the non-criteria to reside 
patients currently in hospital, including the broad 
reason for delay, and the length of time they 
have been delayed, is shared with key ICB, City 
Council, and NHS providers on a daily basis. A 
more detailed report is shared weekly and is 
discussed between partners (including City 
Council) at a weekly escalation meeting. 

 

2) The Panel requests that DOLS statistics are added to 
the data sets presented when adult care performance 
is scrutinised at future meetings. 

DASS (Director of Adult Social Services) will 
provide these at the August 2024 meeting.  

 

3) The Panel requests that it receives early sight of 
budget savings and efficiencies in the transformation 
programme that are not going to be delivered or are 
falling behind schedule to enable the reasons to be 
scrutinised effectively. 

DASS will bring saving proposals and budget 
monitoring to HOSP on a regular basis and if 
escalation is required they will bring sooner. This 
is likely to be agreed via the corporate 
transformation board chaired by the Chief 
Executive. 

 

  


